
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

6TH AVENUE SOUTH IMPROVEMENTS AT SR 9/I-95 
6th Avenue South from Grove Street to South C Street and the    
SR 9/I-95 Interchange Ramps 
City of Lake Worth Beach 
Palm Beach County, Florida 
Financial Project ID Number: 436963-1-52-01 
 

6TH AVENUE SOUTH BRICK PAVER REMOVAL — MARCH 7 THROUGH MARCH 10 
As part of the ongoing construction on 6th Avenue South, the contractor will begin removing existing brick pavers within 
the project limits. Beginning at 9 p.m. Friday night, Mar. 7, 2025 through 5 a.m. Monday morning, Mar. 10, 2025, work 
will be performed around-the-clock at the following location: 

 

• Intersection of 6th Avenue South and South A Street 
 

Please note paver removal is expected at additional locations in the coming months; further notice will be provided.  
 

Construction Cost: $17.9 million        Construction Start: November 13, 2023        Anticipated Completion: Late 2025 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Joel Jara, P.E., FDOT Project Manager 
joel.jara@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 978-5084  
 

Alain Jimenez, P.E., Project Administrator 
ajimenez@cegroupfl.com or (786) 342-5053 
 

Meredith Cruz, Community Outreach Specialist 
mcruz@cruz-pr.com or (561) 589-9584 

• In order to complete this work, traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction on 6th Avenue South approach-
ing South A Street. Depending on the location of the brick paver removal, traffic may be shifted to either the north 
side or the south side of 6th Avenue South. Local traffic will also be detoured when side streets are blocked. 

• Please follow the directional signage and proceed with caution through the work zone. Should inclement weather 
or unforeseen issues delay this work, it will continue the following weekend, Friday night, Mar. 14, 2025, through 
Monday morning, Mar. 17, 2025. Additional information and progress photos can be found on the project page. 

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA  

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/

MyFDOTSEFL/  

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The mission of the Florida Department of Transportation is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the 
efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment and 

natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

TRAFFIC WILL BE REDUCED TO ONE LANE IN EACH DIRECTION ON 6TH AVENUE SOUTH 

mailto:scott.passmore@dot.state.fl.us
https://www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/6th_avenue_south_improvements_at_sr_9_i_95.asp

